
 

 
 

ESW:  working together so that children can lead great lives 
www.educationsouthwest.org.uk 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thursday 8 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

I hope this finds you well and looking forward to the half-term break.  

The first half term of the year is always an especially busy time in schools, and the last 6 weeks have 

been no exception.  

Once again over the past week, I have been struck by the variety of school life: watching Year 11 

students getting ready for their last set of mock exams ahead of the real thing this summer; having 

the privilege to see great practice and a really strong curriculum in our English faculty review; 

interviewing prospective new colleagues; and hearing from staff and students on damp (Ten Tors) 

and sunny (Malaga) excursions.  

Parent and Carer Survey 

Thank you to all of you who have completed our latest parent and carer survey. It is so useful to hear 

your views. If you haven’t yet had a chance, please use the link below to complete ahead of the 

closing deadline which is tomorrow at 5pm.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Ay6pgxwYeW 

 

Parent Association 

It was a real privilege to attend the AGM for our Parents’ Association. Please do reach out to them if 

you have ideas or wish to lend a hand with their fundraising. You’ll see them next at Sprung in March! 

Their details and how you can sign up to volunteer are attached below.  

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Ay6pgxwYeW


Coming up next half term... 

On the next page is a summary of key events coming up in the next half term. Remember, our full 

College calendar is always available on the website at King Edward VI Community College - College 

Calendar 

Finally, I know some of you will have read the local news reports concerning the coroner’s inquest 

into Patrick Minett, who died on 28 March last year. Patrick was a trainee teacher at KEVICC from 

September 2022 until February 2023. The coroner’s hearing has reached a verdict of suicide.  

Such events are always tragic and upsetting. We are aware that some of our young people who pick 

up on this news may need additional support, and we have put in place measures to make sure help 

is available to all today and tomorrow.  

If you have any concerns about either your own young person or another at the college, please do 

not hesitate to contact us. Over the holidays and during times we are closed, you can alert us by 

emailing dsl@kingedwardvi.org.uk, using the white ‘report an issue’ button in the top right corner of 

our website, or by notifying Devon MASH of your concerns (their contact details are attached).  

With best wishes, 

 

Alan Salt 

Principal 

 

  

https://www.kingedwardvi.devon.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=2&pid=8&viewid=2
https://www.kingedwardvi.devon.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=2&pid=8&viewid=2
mailto:dsl@kingedwardvi.org.uk


 

 

Saturday 10 February  College ski trip to Cimone, Italy, departs. Contact Leticia Hooper  

    leticia.hooper@kingedwardvi.org.uk 

 

Monday 19 February  All students return to college after the half term break 

Revision Technique and Strategies clinic for Y11 parents and carers at 

6pm via Microsoft Teams https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_OWVhMjU1NTktZTM1Yy00YThjLTkyN2EtZWMyZG

Q0MGE5MTI5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%220c36f1

16-41e2-4d31-a0d6-

699ae4627098%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22679ca786-4239-4da7-8249-

03b173263b6e%22%7d 

 

Thursday 22 February Y9 parent and carer meetings with teachers from 4pm-7pm,  

    appointments open Friday 9 February at 7pmy  

 

Thursday 29 February  Y11 parent and carer meetings with teachers from 4pm-7pm,  

    appointments open Friday 16 February at 7pm 

 

Thursday 29 February Y10 Dance students have their GCSE exam 

 

Monday 18 March  College closed to all students- training day.  

 

Wednesday 20 March Our fantastic annual dance show, Sprung at 7pm in the Ariel Theatre, 

tickets  available now on ticketsource!  

 

Thursday 28 March  We break up at 3.15pm for the Easter holidays 
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